
Lambrick Parents Advisory Council

Zoom: 7:00pm Wednesday April 7, 2020

Your LAMPAC Executive for 2020-2021:

● PAC Presidents – Sarah Ball & Larisa Hutcheson
● Treasurer –  Dawn Sheldrick
● Secretary – Sheri Yager
● VCPAC Rep – Pauline Robertson
● Members at Large – Cecilia Velasco,Tammy Austin, Wanda Shum

Minutes:

1. Welcome!  Introductions and Call to Order
2. Approval of Prior Minutes - approved
3. Approval of Agenda - approved
4. LamPAC:  recent and upcoming events - President - Larisa

VCPAC award nominations are open https://www.vcpac.ca/

VCPAC AGM coming up if you want to be involved with the PAC at the district level

5. Treasurer’s update –  - Dawn
Dawn reviewed recent Revenue & Expenses by budget category.  No negative surprises!
Dawn will also submit our gaming grant application.

6. Emergency Preparedness – Cecelia
No updates to report.

7. Administration Report – Principal Gord Mitchell
1) Academy Fees for 2021/22: same as this year and past years?

Support from PAC to keep the fees the same at $1500 per year, can pay at $150 per month

2) Assessment Reminders: Government Assessment week is next week. Literacy and Numeracy for

Grade 10s (and any 11s or 12s that didn’t complete the grade 10 assessments in previous years)… link to

info is: https://curriculum.gov.bc.ca/provincial/assessment

3) Staffing for next year is starting this week. Enrolment #s are down slightly we had approx.. 540 this

year… currently at about 515 for next year

4) Quarter 4 starting on Monday April 19th. Students switch to:

- B Block 9:00 am Monday to Friday

- D Block 12:30pm Mon to Thurs (A-L Even Days and M-Z Odd Days)

https://curriculum.gov.bc.ca/provincial/assessment


- Switch to occur after May long weekend

There may be a full-time Quarter system for school year 2021/2022.

5) COMPASS Survey to be sent out soon (LP has been involved in this survey for a few years now) UBC

student on healthy living etc.

6) Leadership Students: Green Shirt day today (April 7th, Organ donation awareness)…
Working on a Video Welcome to grade 8 students coming to LP in Sept. Launch date: May 20th.

7) Grad: Likely develop a LP video (depending on workload) working with Grad Committee to do the

best Grad possible in a pandemic.

8) Review of Code of Conduct:

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PtITbyQ3mk7XY022-fTdeUYkVjfIbvs4/view?usp=sharing

Gord shared the Lambrick Code of Conduct

8. New Business
Staff Appreciation/lunch...has to be different during covid. Perhaps a food truck during
the May 21 Pro-D day so there will be fewer people at the school.

9. Adjourn 7:47pm

* Next meeting:  May 5, 2021 7pm

Watch the school Friday LP Weekly email for the Zoom invitation

All Parents/Guardians of Lambrick students welcomed!

LAMPAC is your voice! We encourage you to participate.

Contact your Executive anytime at lampac2015@gmail.com

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PtITbyQ3mk7XY022-fTdeUYkVjfIbvs4/view?usp=sharing

